
Neighborhood Meeting Certification 

for 

72 Bishop Street 

 

I, Brooks More, hereby certify that a neighborhood meeting relative to the above-referenced property 
was held on May 5th, 2015 at The Park Danforth at 6:00pm. 

I also certify that on April 24th, 2015, invitations were mailed to the following: 

1. All addresses on the mailing list provided by the Planning Division which includes property 
owners within 500 feet of the proposed development or within 1000 feet of a proposed 
industrial subdivision or industrial zone change. 

2. Residents on the “interested parties” list. 
3. A digital copy of the notice was also provided to the Planning Division (jmy@portlandmaine.gov 

and ldobson@portlandmaine.gov) and the assigned planner to be forwarded to those on the 
interested citizen list who receive e-mail notices. 

 

Signed, 

 

Brooks More    May 15, 2015    

 

Attached to this certification are: 

1. Copy of the invitation sent 
2. Sign-in sheet 
3. Meeting minutes 


